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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

Renovations are still happening in the Warriors Hall. Everything is going as planned and on schedule, thank you for your patience

with this very large project.

Bingo is back in full swing beginning at 6.45 p.m. every Monday evening.

On Thursday evenings, we have Euchre in our Museum Room and play begins at 7 p.m. This Friday, July 15, is another Red Friday

Wing Night with entertainment by Pat and Tim Bovaconti. Wings will be held in our upper hall this Friday and on July 29.

This is a much smaller area, so we are asking that no strollers come into the building and that ALL children must remain with their

parents at all times.

We are happy to say that this is also an air conditioned area.

We will be starting a new project with the Town of Shelburne in the near future.

We will be looking into putting banners on each light pole in the downtown core for our Home Town Heros. If you would be

interested in having a Military family member represented on a banner please contact me or Linda Orvis at 519-925-3800.
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